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PORT OF DAMPIER – HAMPTON HARBOUR FIREWORKS 
  
Number:   D25/2024                               Date: 1/11/2024 

 

 

 

 
Mariners are advised that a fireworks demonstration to celebrate Guy Fawkes Day has been 
organised at Hampton Harbour.  The event details and the location of the barge from where the 
fireworks will be conducted are as below. 
 
Date: 02 November 2024 
Time: 19:00 – 21:00 Hours  
Location: 20°39.90’S, Longitude116°41.97’E 
 
A Marine exclusion zone of 250 metres radius (shown in red below) from the above coordinates will 
be exercised during the abovementioned period. The exclusion zone will remain closed for 
navigation as well as swimming during the period of this activity. 
 
A Sécurité message will be issued by the Dampier VTS, on VHF channels 11 & 16 prior to the 
commencement of the demonstration.  
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the fireworks and keep well clear 
of the exclusion zone.  
 
 
 
 

 
Capt. Mike Minogue  
Harbour Master 

 

 

Date of Effect: 2/11/2024 

Details: 
Hampton Harbour – Fireworks Event 

Former Notice: Nil 

Charts & Publications:  AUS 57, 59 & 60 / ENC Cell – AU5058P0  

Further Notice: This notice will be cancelled upon completion  

Attachments: Chart detailing exclusion zone  
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